
July 30, 2024 

Families, 

I am pleased to share that Bicentennial School will receive a new boiler system and 
gym floor. 

I would also like to update you on the HVAC project we announced in April. An electric 
heating and cooling system will be installed in the gym. The school will also receive 
some electrical upgrades. 

Work on these projects has started and will continue in the fall. Please be assured that 
once school begins, most of the work will take place after hours to minimize any 
impact on learning. 

We appreciate your patience and will keep you updated as work progresses. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact HRCE Operations Services at 
hrceoperations@hrce.ca. 

Sincerely, 

Geoffrey Olsson 
Coordinator, Property Services - Maintenance 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 

https://www.hrce.ca/sites/default/files/2024-04/April%209%2C%202024_Bicentennial_HVAC%20Update.pdf
mailto:hrceoperations@hrce.ca

